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On 3 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call to the Namibia 

Investment Promotion and Development Board (NIPDB) where he was hosted by 

Ms. Nangula Nelulu Uaandja the NIPDB Chief Executive Officer. During the 

meeting discussions centered around NIPDB's mandate to promote and 

facilitate local and foreign investments and new ventures, to contribute to 

economic development and job creation.  
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